
Jeff Cumpston 
 
To Wom it may Concern,

I, my family, and many of my friends and acquaintances have enjoyed the Buffalo River for many
years. The impact of the livestock industry on Arkansas watersheds is well-known. However, the
Buffalo stands out as a special case. The ability to fish and swim in the river, without threat of the
health concerns caused by nearby large commercial livestock operations, are integral to the
experience of being there

It is my hope that ADEQ will fulfill its citizen-empowered mandate and act upon the scientific
evidence to protect the health and well-being of the Buffalo River and the citizens of Arkansas (and
beyond) that enjoy it.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Jeffrey T Cumpston

Wesley, Arkansas
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